

Always give thanks to God the Father for everything, for our talent, for our school, for our family, for our gifts. Ephesians 5:20

May 10, 2023

ELEMENTARY BOYS AND GIRLS

Dear Parents,

If your son or daughter plans to participate in basketball at Immanuel during the 2023-2024 school year, it is very important that they attend basketball camp at Immanuel this summer.

Immanuel's Boys and Girls 1^{st} - 5^{th} Grade Summer Hoops Sessions will be conducted June 5-8 from 9:00 AM - 10:30 AM. Please check out the accompanying flyer for information regarding the specifics of the camp offered at Immanuel.

The emphasis for this camp is on individual and fundamental skill development. The camp will be led by Coach Steve Hedrick, who coaches our older boys here at Immanuel.

Please realize that Immanuel's basketball camps are not "glorified daycare" or just another summer activity. Your child should have an interest in playing basketball and be planning on going out for the sport at Immanuel.

TEAMS are made in the winter. Players are made in the summer. The time for individual improvement is all the time, but during the summer, each player needs to concentrate on making his own game better.

In December, January and February, *everybody* is interested in playing basketball. Although the season is a ways off, summer basketball will help prepare the players to be ready for those exciting months.

We're looking forward to all that is in store for Immanuel Athletics!

Steve Hedrick Boys Basketball Coach

Keisha Huggins
ILCA Booster Club

